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A Veteran Who Traveled 1,B00 Mllea
to Attend Reunion of Comrades.
Watertown, Oct. 7.'—^Amonr the

veterans of ' the One Hundred and
Elvhty-alxth Regiment, New York
Volunteer Infantry, who attended the
reunion recently held -at Sacketa Har-
bor waa L<. M. Marah, who was ad-
jutant of the reslment. - Adjt. Marsh
is a native of JefTerson county and a
graduate of the State Normal School
at Albany. When the One Hundred
and Eighty-sixth was raised he en-
listed in Company C and was made
second lieutenant of his company. At
the battle of Hatcher's Run he was
pWimoted on the neld for bravery dis-
played In the action. Mr. Marsh re-
ctimed to this county after the war,
where he married the daughter of the
late Samuel Wetmore, of Adams. He
went to Iowa soon after his marriage,
fftatn be hoa amce Tcalded. llr.
Marth made the Journey of l,tM)0
inllea to attend the reunion and meet

ADJT. X. X. XAB8H.

his old oomradesi all of whom were
glad t6 graap the hand of their old
adjutant. The accompanying portrait
of Mr. Marsh waa made a few daysto In this city. --
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